



13th September 2022

Letter [B]

Dear Parents & Students,

The period of mourning for Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II, that most remarkable and redoubtable lady, reaches its culmination with her state funeral on Monday 19th September in Westminster Abbey. The Government have declared that day to be a Bank Holiday, consequently school will be closed, it will reopen at the usual time on Tuesday 20th September. Once again, we record our deep sorrow at the death of Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II. We pray for the repose of her soul as well as the wellbeing of her heir, our new king, Charles III. God rest her, God bless him.

My best regards,

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE

Headmaster



